Pensioners 1970

…The Meeting then scrutinised the Lists of the Poor and compared same with last year’s Lists. The deacon of the Flesher Craft was called upon and he reported that Mr George Reid, one of the Pensioners, had died on 2nd Instant and it was agreed that his Widow should be placed on the Pension List in place of the deceased, but that an Application would require to be lodged in the usual way.

The Clerk gave his Statement of Income and Expenditure for the year and after a full discussion it was agreed that the Pension should be the same as last year namely £95 wholes, with halves in proportion.
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